
Dear friends;      March 2004 
 
We are writing as co-chairs of the planning committee for the 2004 Summer Ecumenical 
Institute being held in Winnipeg May 9-12, and would ask you to post the following notice 
on your bulletin board.  We very much appreciate your participation in letting people know 
about this significant event in our city. 
 
The Summer Ecumenical Institute is held annually; for the first time in its history 
Winnipeg is hosting this event and welcoming people from across Canada.  It is sponsored 
by the Prairie Centre for Ecumenism, and has been planned ecumenically by 
representatives from churches across the city.   
 
Traditionally the Institute has attracted ecumenical officers, church leaders, and lay people 
concerned with ecumenical issues.  We believe this institute will be of interest also to those 
involved with issues of justice and peace. 
 
We are excited by the way this event is unfolding.  As people gather here in Winnipeg 
from across Canada we trust that you will let people from your church know , so they can 
join us for individual days or for the whole event.   
 
We will send further details of the program and forms for registration in a couple of weeks; 
these can also be found on the internet at ecumenism.net/sei/2004_sei.htm 
 
In the spirit of peace and unity, and with our thanks,  
 
Ray & Fenella Temmerman, Co-Chairs, 
Summer Ecumenical Institute 
879 Dorchester Ave. 
Winnipeg, MB  R3M 0P7  Tel: (204) 284-1147 
 
Committee Members: 
Rev. Brenda Fraser 
Presbyterian Church in Canada 
Pastor, Kildonan Community Church  
 

Rev. Bill Gillis 
United Church of Canada 
Conference Minister for Stewardship and Mission 

Dr. Helmut Harder 
Mennonite Church Canada 
Professor Emeritus, Canadian Mennonite University 
Member, International Catholic – Mennonite Dialogue 
 

Rev. Andrew Jarmus 
Ukrainian Orthodox Church of Canada 
Lecturer, St. Andrew’s Co llege, University of Manitoba 

Rev. Iain Luke 
Anglican Church of Canada 
Director, Institute for Anglican Ministry,  
St. John’s College, University of Manitoba 
 

Rev. Tom Lurvey 
Evangelical Lutheran Church in Canada 
Pastor, Sherwood Park Lutheran Church 

Dr. Gordon MacDermid 
United Church of Canada 
Co-ordinator in Community Program for Ordination, 
Faculty of Theology, University of Winnipeg 
 

Lynne Martin  
Mennonite Church Manitoba 
Pastor, Arnaud Mennonite Church  

Rev. Luis Melo, S.M. 
Roman Catholic Church (Archdiocese of St. Boniface) 
Director of Ecumenical Office 

Rev. Richard Soo, S.J. 
Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church,  
Chancellor, Greek Catholic Eparchy of Winnipeg 

 


